
Dear Friends in the Lord, 

Greetings once again in the name of our Lord Jesus.

Another session of the present Alpha course being run at the moment will take place 
tonight, Friday 4th. So far only one person has been coming along but it is worth the 
effort even for one person.
We are contemplating doing a distribution in the area around the church to publicise 
it and make it known.

This publicity should also include the literacy classes for Arab women and a 
tract/invitation has been prepared for this. There is still a steady flow of women who 
come along on Tuesday and Thursday mornings but numbers have dropped a bit since 
the pandemic. Over the Christmas period part of the Jesus film was shown to the 
women and generally speaking this was well accepted and some discussions were held 
too. It's a long process trying to communicate the Christian message and one has to 
go very slowly and carefully. Your prayers would be appreciated for this.

Another session of the ladies meeting will take place tomorrow, Saturday 5th. 
Numbers have been fairly small but sharing and fellowship have been good. Tomorrow 
the theme will be lonlieness. There are quite a few women in the church who suffer 
from this so we do trust that this theme will be a help and blessing  to them.

We do indeed appreciate your continued prayer fellowship with us and we join in 
thanking you again and in sending our warm greetings in the Lord,

Graham et Alison.
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